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Dear Mr. Guidotti,

We are in receipt of the "Quarterly Groundwater Sampling Report
and Report of Subsurface Investigation," prepared by Hageman-
Aguiar Inc., dated 12/8/93. This report documents the
vhydropunch" sampling conducted in November 1993.

We are also in receipt of the "Report of Quarterly Groundwater
Sampling," prepared by Hageman-Aguiar Inc., dated 2/3/94. Both
of these reports document the generation of wastewater from such
. activities as well purging. Apparently, this wastewater has been
accumulating at your facility. The Hageman-Aguiar reports state
that this wastewater should be transported as a hazardous liquid
waste under proper manifest. Hazardous wastes cannot be stored
onsite for more than 90 days without a storage permit, as per 22
CCR Section 66262.34. Therefore, we request that you properly
dispose of the wastewater, as well as any waste soils, and
provide us with legible disposal documentation within 45 days, or
by May 9, 1994.

Ifryou have any questions, please contact me at 510-271-4530.

Sincerely,

Jénnifer Eberle
Hazardous Materials Specialist

cc: Gary Aguiar, Hageman-Aguiar, Inc., 3732 Mt. Diablo Blvd.
Suite 372, Lafayette CA 94549
Ed Howell/file
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